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15 June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Over the past few years we have made some small changes to our uniform. We wanted to work with a local 
uniform supplier to source an affordable, sustainable and smart uniform. We are pleased to be supported by 
the Totally Uniform Shop in Oldswinford, they will be our main uniform supplier.  
 
If any members of our school community need support with uniform please let us know and we will work 
alongside and support you.  
 
Full details of our Uniform can be found on our website   
https://www.redhill.dudley.sch.uk/-uniform-page  
 
The changes we have made for this academic year are very subtle.  Students must wear a pleated skirt from 
September. The skirt model and codes are David Luke Uniform Skirt - DL973. These are available from The 
Uniform Shop. To help with the transition to this skirt the school is subsidising the cost. The new skirt which is 
eco-friendly (see attached information) will cost between nine and eleven pounds, with the school subsidy in 
place.   
 
We are also subsidising grey school trousers. The trouser model and codes are David Luke Uniform - Girls Slim-
Fit Trouser - DL965, Girls Regular fit Trouser - DL968, Boys Slim-Fit Trouser - DL959, Boys Regular Fit Trouser - 
DL958, Boys Sturdy Fit Trouser - DL943. These are again available from Totally Uniform and will cost between 
nine and eleven pounds with the school subsidy in place.   
  
In order to access the subsidised cost, you will need to visit the shop in person before the new term starts. The 
Totally Uniform Shop will then allocate the discount for you. The school will be subsidising one item, either a 
skirt or pair of trousers for each pupil.    
  
If students purchase trousers or skirts that fail to meet our uniform standards we will work with parents to 
rectify this issue.  
 
In response to Parent Voice we have also removed the need to have initials on the PE kit. This is now optional 
and will help us to recycle and re-use our PE kits.  
 
New Year 7 intake- for students who are eligible for Free School meals we will support you with the purchase 
of your uniform and PE kit. The Uniform shop will apply this discount when you visit the store.  
 
If you have any questions regarding these arrangements please email info@redhill.dudley.sch.uk and we will 
do all we can to help. Please let us know if we can support you in anyway.  
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr J Clayton 
Headteacher 
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